
 

 

March 2022       

Dear Year 11 Students and Parents 

Year 11 ‘Power to Perform’ Evening - Online Booking 

I am writing to invite you to the Year 11 ‘Power to Perform’ Evening on Thursday 24th March 2022. The aim of 
this evening is to help students and parents make final preparations towards the summer examination series 
and ensure that all students know how to maximise their performance. 

 
The evening will start at 6.00pm in the school hall and aims to be an interactive workshop for parents and 
students to engage in together. The evening will be finished by 7:30pm. Students are not expected to wear school 
uniform. 

 
The evening will contain vital information for both yourself and your child. This will include: 

• The Final Countdown; 
• Year 11 Summer Examination timetable information; 
• Year 11 ‘booster’ arrangements; 
• Details of any revision sessions taking place; 
• Revision Timetabling advice; 
• ‘Power to Perform’ food recipes and well-being tips; 
• Information on end of year arrangements. 

 
All students who attend this evening will be given a free ‘goody bag’ of exam revision materials to help them 
perform at their best in the summers exams. 

 
To book your place at this event booking system, please use the same website used to attend Parents Evenings.  

Please visit https://aphswells.parentseveningsystem.co.uk to confirm your attendance and login with the 
following information: Student First Name; Student Surname; Student Date of Birth; and the parent email address 
(that you used to receive this letter). 
 
You can confirm your attendance from now until Wednesday 30th March at midnight. 

 
If you do not have access to the internet, please contact me via reception and I will be happy to assist. 

Yours sincerely 

 
 
 

Mr M Hardman 
Vice Principal 

https://aphswells.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/

